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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

Ms. Sonja Rondestvedt, Principal 

Ms. Christina Gill, Vice-Principal 
(604) 713 5441   I   srondestvedt@vsb.bc.ca   I   www.hudson.vsb.bc.ca 

(604) 713-5441   I   cgill@vsb.bc.ca   I   www.hudson.vsb.bc.ca 
  

Admin Team Message 
Time has flown by, and June is here on Sunday! This is a reflective time of year for educators and students. It is 

a time to celebrate the successes and growth that has been made, along with the wonderful memories that have 

been shared as a school. June is a very busy month with many celebrations, field trip opportunities, and guest 

speakers. Classroom teachers will communicate directly with families through Teams, email, and/or agendas 

regarding individual class field trips and celebrations. Please check SchoolCash online to ensure your account is 

up to date for payment of school fees, field trips, etc. Don’t forget that next week is Bike to School Week!  

 

June 2025 

SUNDAY  MONDAY  TUESDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY  SAT. 

1 
Run for Down 

Syndrome 
9am-12pm at 

Swangard 

Stadium 
 

2 
 

3 
Grade 6 

Immunizations 
9am 

4 
 

 

 

 

Bike to School 
Week 

5 
Track Zone Finals 

@Point Grey 
Gr. 4/5 8:30am-12:30pm 

Gr. 6/7 12:30-3:30pm 
PAC Spring BBQ 

3:00-6:30pm  

 

6 
 

7 
 

8 
 

9 

 

10 

 

11 
PAC Trivia Night 

7pm at Kits Beach 

Coffee 

12 

 

13 

Rainbow Day 

 

14 

 

15 
Father’s Day 

Vancouver 

Canadians 

Fundraiser 
1:05pm 

16 
 

17 
3 Crows 

Productions 
Oral Storytelling 

w/Elders 

9:15am in gym  

18 
 

19 
PAC Meeting 

6:30pm in library 

20 
National 

Indigenous 

Peoples Day 

21 

22 

 

23 
Report Cards 

Go Home 

 

24 25 
Grade 7 Leaving 

Ceremony  

11:15am-12pm 

26 
Last day for students 

27 

Administrative 
Day 

No school for 

students 

 

28 
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Bike to School Week  
Bike to School Week is an annual celebration where we encourage students 

of all ages to bike, roll, or walk to school. Active travel to and from school 

is associated with positive environmental, social, and safety benefits for 

students of all ages. This year, the event takes place from June 2-6, 2025. 

169 schools across Metro Vancouver participated in 2024, with 

almost 16,000 riders logging over 80,000 active travel trips!                   

Bike to School Week Webpage: bikehub.ca/btsw 

Class Organization 2025 
Towards the end of the school year, the staff will put a tremendous amount of thought into the organization of 

classes for next year. We approach each student placement decision carefully. Each student’s social, emotional, 

and academic needs are considered. In addition, we consider students as English Language Learners, students 

with special needs, leadership abilities, cohesive student groupings, previous classroom history, as well as class-

size and composition (Ministry/VBE guidelines).  

 

Please note that forms requesting a specific teacher are not being accepted by the school, however, if you have 

information about your child’s social, emotional, and academic needs that you feel is important for us to know 

to ensure the correct learning environment for your child, you are welcome to complete the following form 

before Friday, June 6. A submitted request form is not a guarantee of placement. 

https://forms.office.com/r/PKeTeJYZht 

 

June is Pride Month 
Do you know the history of Pride Month? Pride Month is celebrated annually in 

June. The month is dedicated to celebrating LGBTQ2S+ communities all around 

the world, to uplift their voices and support their rights in achieving equal justice 

and equal opportunity. Hudson supports every individual and their path to 

learning and understanding their own identities. 

Rainbow Day  
To celebrate Pride Month at Hudson, Friday, June 13th will be Rainbow Day! There will be a variety of stations 

set up by our Diversity Club students such as face painting, storytelling with our librarian, chalk art, bubbles, 

Photo Booth, & a dance party.  

Message from the Library 
As the end of the year approaches, it is time to retrieve all library books. This year, we are asking all students to 

return all library books by Friday, June 6th to allow time for the annual inventory. Students will be advised of 

any outstanding library books before the end of June. 

http://bikehub.ca/btsw
https://forms.office.com/r/PKeTeJYZht
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Run Up for Down Syndrome 
Over 1,000 people took part last year in the annual Run Up for Down Syndrome. 

This year the run will be on Sunday, June 1st to celebrate and support people with 

Down Syndrome. There is on-site registration that opens at 8:00 am on June 1 at 

the registration tent inside Swangard Stadium.  

Student Fees 2025-2026 
We will be keeping all of our basic school fees the same as last year. The Supply Fee will be $35, and 

Agendas $6 for those classes who use them. Performance fees, activity fees and field study costs will be 

determined throughout the school year at a classroom level.  

*Please check your SchoolCashOnline account, as many families have not paid for school supplies, field trips, 

Grade 7 hoodies, etc. this year. If you are in need of financial support and would like school fees or field trip costs 

waived, please contact the principal srondestvedt@vsb.bc.ca 

Parent Advisory Council Information 

PAC Meeting 
The Parent Advisory Council meeting this month is on Thursday, June 19 at 6:30pm in the library. Reminder 

that childcare is provided in room 132 by Niki from Petit Foret Café. Please check the PAC website for more 

information and updates.  https://hudsonpac.ca/ 

 

PAC Spring BBQ  
Come one, come all to the Hudson PAC Spring BBQ on Thursday, June 5 

from 3:00-6:30pm. There will be face painting, craft activities from Petit Foret 

Café, games, a clothing sale, concession stand, and the Vera’s Burger Shack 

food truck. Don’t forget to purchase your food items online using SchoolCash 

from Vera’s. Donations for the clothing sale will be accepted from May 29 - 

June 3. 

PAC Trivia Night 
Attention Henry Hudson Families!   
Come join the Hudson PAC for Trivia Night at Kits Beach Coffee on Wednesday, June 11 at 7 PM. Cover 

charge is $20 per person, and 50% goes to the Hudson PAC fundraising campaign. Adults can sign up as an 

individual or as a team of four via the PAC email at hudsonpac@gmail.com  Drinks and food are available for 

purchase on-site the night of the event.  

 

mailto:srondestvedt@vsb.bc.ca
https://hudsonpac.ca/
mailto:hudsonpac@gmail.com
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PAC Vancouver Canadians Baseball Fundraiser 

 


